
Damico, Trac

From; Hayes, Kathy
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 9;19 AM
To: Damico, Tracy
Subject: FW: First 5 Commissioner application

Trac: FYI

Kathy Hayes, Clerk of the Board
County of Humboldt
(707) 476-2396

khaves(S)co.humboIdt.ca.us
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From: Hansen, Mary Ann

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 9:02 AM

To: Hayes, Kathy <KHayes@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Cc: Sousa, Andrea <ASousa(S)co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: First 5 Commissioner application

Good morning, Kathy. I wanted to give you a heads up that we have received an application for the Commission's vacant
seat from Maya Stewart, a parent who uses First 5 services in the community and who has participated for the last two
cycles as a parent representative on the DHHS/F5 partnership community application review team (for the ACEs grants).
We are sending the appiication over to you today.

We are recommending that the Board of Supervisors appoint Ms. Stewart to the Humboldt County Children and Families
Commission.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything eise from us.

Ail the best,

Mary Ann Hansen, M.A., IFEC-TMHP, RPF I

Executive Director

First 5 Humboidt

325 Second Street, Ste. 201

Eureka, CA 95501

(707) 445-7389

first5humboldt.org
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